Notice of Declaratory Statement

AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
Medicaid
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Agency for Health Care Administration has received the petition for declaratory statement from American Eldercare, Inc. The petition seeks the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of Florida Statutes 215.422 as it applies to the petitioner.

The petition for declaratory statement is regarding Entitlement to Interest on Late Payments.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Richard Shoop, Agency Clerk, Agency for Health Care Administration, 2727 Mahan Drive, Building 3, MS 3, Tallahassee, Florida 32308.

Please refer all comments to: Richard Shoop.
